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DATE : May 3, 1999 
TO : Chairman Garcia 
FROM : Marshall Willis, Division of Water and Wastewater 

Jennifer Brubaker, Division of Legal Services 

Docket No. 980214-WS, United Water Florida. 
RE: Request for Emergency Item for the May 4, 1999 

We are requesting the addition of an emergency recommendation 
for the May 4, 1999 agenda. The recommendation will be addressing 
the approval of a settlement just reached between the parties 
involved in this protested rate case. Staff currently has Item 33 
on the May 4, 1999 agenda which addresses the company's notice to 
place rates in effect pending a final decision on the protest. 
This recommendation will be withdrawn and replaced with the 
emergency recommendation. 

Both OPC and the company have requested that the settlement be 
on the May 4, 1999 agenda. Staff would agree that since the 
company does not have interim rates in place that this item should 
be placed on the May 4, 1999 agenda if at all possible. The 
settlement, if approved, will resolve this case and the hearings 
set for August 19 and 20, 1999 will be canceled. 


